
Supporting Peace Education 
 
Michael Balcomb 
May 12, 2014 
 

 
 

Our national community has raised to date $385,539 toward the International Peace Education Center in 

Las Vegas. This project, initiated by True Father, will provide a major educational institution where world 

leaders can be inspired by the worldview of the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification 

(FFWPU) and its associated organizations. It is an exciting project not only to see construction come to a 

finish, but to make this place our own by helping to fund its costs. We are fostering in ourselves a sense 

of ownership of what can and will become one of the most influential buildings in the country. 

 

Due for its grand opening this fall, the International Peace Education Center will be our church’s flagship 

facility in the United States, as well as a workshop, training and peace education center for the world. Our 

goal is to raise $5 million by this time, and reach $1 million by the end of May. If you haven’t already, 

please contribute in whatever way you can, and make this place your own! All contributors will be listed 

on the “Giving Tree Wall,” which will be housed in the International Peace Education Center. Your name 

will also appear on the opening ceremonies program and on our virtual “Giving Tree Wall” on our 

website. 
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